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Comments: I ask that the proposed Rangeland Management Directives be disregarded and scrapped into the

trash heap of bad ideas.  In fact it seems that grazing fees should be increased up to the average fees found in

the private sector since politicians are so pro free enterprise as the answer to everything.  Two weeks ago I

floated down the Rio Grande through Bandelier National Monument and found cows all along the river corridor on

the west side trashing the lands and riparian areas.  I don't think the amount of money the government gets pays

for the damage they do.  Trump's attempt to push regulations back to the 1960 era is foolhardy and unscientific.


